
          

 

 

 

 

May 2024 

Dear Emergency Planning Zone (EPZ) Resident: 

You have received this letter from Emera New Brunswick because you live or work within the Brunswick 

Pipeline’s Emergency Planning Zone, an area extending 800 metres on each side of the Brunswick 

Pipeline. Emera New Brunswick, owner and operator of the Brunswick Pipeline, focuses its emergency 

planning and pipeline safety activities in this area.  

The enclosed brochure, Pipeline Safety Information for Landowners, Residents and Businesses, is 

designed for Emergency Planning Zone landowners, residents, and businesses like you and provides 

more information about the Brunswick Pipeline. It explains what to do when excavating or operating 

heavy equipment near the pipeline, how to recognize a natural gas pipeline leak, what to do in the 

unlikely event of an emergency and how to contact us. 

We work hard to operate the Brunswick Pipeline safely and securely. As someone who lives or works 

near the Brunswick Pipeline, we count on neighbours like you to help us keep the pipeline safe. If you 

observe any unusual or suspicious activity near the Brunswick Pipeline, please call us toll-free at 1-888-

410-2220. For other inquiries or comments, you can email us at brunswickpipeline@emera.com. 

We also welcome your feedback. After you review the brochure, please use the QR code on the 

enclosed business card to provide comments or ask questions. If you would like us to get in touch with 

you, please include your contact information on the virtual form.  If you prefer to send an email you can 

reach us at  brunswickpipeline@emera.com.  

Thank you for your time and attention to this letter and enclosed pipeline safety information brochure.  

Sincerely,  

 

Craig Arbeau, P.Eng. 
Manager, Operations and Engineering 
 

Please note: The safety information provided in this letter and the referenced brochure is available in 

French on our website www.emeranewbrunswick.com. 
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